Morning Announcements

Monday, May 23, 2011
Day 165
Ray Rouser will be here during lunches today, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday to deliver Senior portraits.

LEO Club will meet Tuesday morning at 7:45.

Tryouts for the Pisgah Marching Band Color Guard will be held this evening from 6:30 – 8:00 in the Pisgah Band Room.  If you have questions, see Mr. Ulery.
The “Balanced Man Scholarship” application for freshmen entering ETSU in the fall is available in guidance.  The deadline is May 30.

Students if you are receiving an award on Tuesday you must let Ms. Case know by 3:30 that day if you are going to attend.  If you do not let her know, your name will not be called out during the program.

The 2 week book session of Drivers Education will begin tomorrow at 3:15 in the Pisgah Cafeteria.  You may sign up in Guidance.
The Senior Picnic will be held on Thursday the 26th, rain or shine.  There is no reschedule date.  Be prepared for any kind of weather.  If you would like to go fishing, you need to bring your finishing pole and any gear to the office by Thursday at 8 am.  No fishing gear will be allowed to travel on the buses. You will turn in a permission slip and $3 when you load the buses.  If you need another permission slip, please come by the office.  You will not go if you do not have a permission slip.

Saturday school will be held this Saturday the 28th and next Saturday, June 4th.  You need to go by guidance to pay your $10 and sign up.  If your name is not on the list, you will be turned away.  YOU NEED TO SIGN UP IN GUIDANCE, or YOU WILL BE TURNED AWAY!!!
Congratulations to Brandon Shelton who received Best of Show and the People's Choice award at the Annual County-wide Art Exhibit. Thank-you for everyone who came out to support our young artists.  Pisgah's work will be on display in the media center over the next two weeks.
Congratulations to our girls softball team on their 10 – 2 win on Friday.  We will be hosting Droughn tomorrow evening.  Game time is 5:00.
Congratulations to our track students who participated in the state track meet.  Seth Rhodes placed 2nd in the 800 meter run, our girls 4 x 800 meter relay team (Alexa Cook, Mariah Lewis, Brooklyn Galyean and Mackenzie Galyean) placed 5th and our boys 4 x 800 meter relay team (Nathan Higdon, Billy Mills, Seth Rhodes and Matthew Inman) placed 3rd.
TEACHERS:

Lunch Duty this week is as follows:

1st Lunch

Smith







Goodwin


2nd Lunch

Tucker




S. Wyatt

3rd Lunch

McRee




Harvey

